
 

 
 

 

   

 

Stronger together since 1999 

Building a safe, sustainable, welcoming community.  

231 ELIZA STREET – PARKING LOT ASPHALT PROGRAM 
NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION AND ROAD CLOSURE 

 

July 17, 2024 

The Township of Wellington North wishes to advise you of the construction of asphalt on the 
parking lot at 231 Eliza Street in Arthur.   

Construction activities will begin on Friday July 19, 2024, for the removal of asphalt and fine 
grading.  Asphalt placement is tentatively scheduled for Monday July 22 or Tuesday July 23, 
2024, weather permitting.  The Contractor for the project is E.C. King Contracting Limited of 
Owen Sound, Ontario. 

Please note that all streets will remain open to traffic and emergency access will be maintained 
during construction; however, vehicle parking in the parking lot will be restricted on the above 
days for construction work to be completed.   

Project plans can be viewed at  https://www.wellington-north.com/government/capital-projects. 

 

Regards, 
Tammy Stevenson, C.E.T.  
Senior Project Manager 
519-848-3620 Ext. 4629 
tstevenson@wellington-north.com 


